

THAC WEEKLY RECAP I MONDAY 25 MAY 2020



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

Back and Smiling

It has been an absolute joy to see the students return onsite over the past two weeks. I wanted to share with you some beautiful quotes from students who were happily reunited with their friends and teachers.

"I am happy to play cars with my friends. I love doing activities" - Royce, Prep

"To see my friends, play football and read books" - Petar, Kindergarten

"I'm excited I can see my friends and my teacher. I'm happy to be able to do my work in class again" -

Holly, Year 1

"I'm excited to get back to my teachers and learn new stuff rather than being at home" – Annabelle, Year 2

"I'm excited to come back to College because I learn in my normal classroom with my normal teacher" - Sarah, Year 3

"I'm excited to come back to College because I get to see my mates and play soccer" – Callum, Year 4

"I'm excited to be back at College because it's less stressful, I can ask my teacher questions straight away" - Beth, Year 5

"I'm excited to come back to College so that I can learn more productively" - Annabel, Year 6

There has been a buzz of excitement and some initial nerves, however, as I've walked through the playground I have seen more students than ever skipping from place to place and laughing with their friends. In the classrooms, teachers are passionately teaching and students are actively engaged in their learning. We have had a settled start back together.

Welcome back students and thank you families for your efforts.



Mrs Sandy Wheeler Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School